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Reminder:  we are still doing Yoga each Thursday from 1015 to 1100 AM 
here in the “Barn.”  Spread the word and bring your friends.  Donation is 
still only $5.00.  


Hope everyone had a “Happy Thanksgiving!”  


November was a short month of activities.  To start, the folks from our 
newest bank here in Hollis, The Millyard Bank, gave a presentation of all 
the services that they have available to Hollis residents.  They classify 
themselves as a “full service bank.”  


The next week we had a “Jam and Jelly” tasting event.  There was also the 
explanation of what is a Jam and what is a Jelly.  Regardless, it was a 
tasty event.


The following week, which was our last meeting of the month, was our 
monthly business meeting along with celebrating November birthdays with 
cake and ice cream.  Items brought up at the meeting were as follows:


	 Approval to distribute the HOHD raffle funds to “Delta Dog” and the 
“Shepards Fund.”


	 Creation of a Programs Group to consist of Lynn Mosley, Doug Nye 
and Kat Peterson.  


	 Approval to use our Seniors Funds to pay for the Christmas dinners 
for members.  NOTE.  If you are bringing a guest, who is NOT a member of 
the Hollis Seniors, there will be a cover charge for the non-member(s).  
AND please let David and Beth know if you are bringing a guest so we can 
have an accurate head count.  Beth’s email is “rakutou@yahoo.com."


	 Voting for next year’s officers will take place in December, at one of 
weekly meetings or at the Christmas Party.  Reminder, the slate of elected 
officers is:

	 President:  Don Ryder

	 Vice President:  Nancy Bell
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	 Secretary: Kat Peterson

	 Treasurer:  Dave Seager

Appointed positions are:

	 Lynn Mosley:  Programs Director

	 Newsletter editors: Andy & Loretta Seremeth

Again, all positions, elected and appointed are open to any volunteers.


Following are activites for December:


1 December:  Sing Along with the Tuesday Morning Singers


6 December:  Christmas Crafts:  Beth will lead making small trees to 
donate to vets and seniors.


15 December:  General fun and Holiday Bags.  We will assemble gift bags 
to distribute.


22 December:  Christmas Luncheon.  Pre-luncheon activities began at 
11AM.  Dinner begins at 12 noon. 


We will have a modified business meeting and voting for next years 
officers along with wishing a Happy Birthday to the December Birthday 
folks who are:  Sheila Carrier, Holly Cerpovicz, Richard Davidson, Grace 
Dunham, Josey MacMillan, James Seager, and Virginia Winters.  


29 December:  the Barn is closed!


Happy New Year!


January events:  TBD, so stay tuned for updates.  


Andy & Loretta

Editors-at-large


